
Dr. Alfred C. Redfield 
.Aeeoci&t.e Director 
'lifooda Hole Ocea.nogra.p.bie Institution 
'looda Hole t Maasachuaetta 

Dear Dr. Redfield: 

i.j. 0 '.''.'i 6 ~.''i '/ 

Thank 70u verJ I!lUCh for your letter of' December tventy-eeven.th .. 

The opportunities thi.1t you have mentioned. in relation to the 
Oceanographic Inf!ttitut.e are interesting onea.. Before discussing the 
pouibilltiee 'Id.th JOU further, I "WOuld like to present. the in.formation 
th!l.t you have Jiven a to our A.dviacr;r Committee on BioloQ" and :-tedicine, 
which is meeting the latter :part of this week. 

In view of the fc.ct that ..::our,: budget hag bten sharply limited, 
••e are having to weigh v•ry cs.retul.17 new aom.itments, and I would 
hesitate to undertake vork in the auggelllted field, y&J.uable e.e it -would 
be, until I get their reaction as to the relative interest and their 
estimate of whst might be dropped in our pro.gnua to permit its exten­
l!lion in this new field. 
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Sincerely yours, 

Shields lflbren, ~·1. D. 
Director, Division of 
Biclogh nnd Medicine 
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